
Field Trip Fee $85 
 (fee covers entrance/show fees, bus, snack & 

staffing costs) 

 We are excited to offer a field trip to the DeAnza College Planetarium again!  We will 

travel by bus to the Planetarium where we will see the night sky and a production of “Magic 

Treehouse” with the adventures of Jack and Annie!  Following the show, we will enjoy our 

lunches together on the college campus.  Please pack a ready-to-eat lunch for your child that 

is clearly marked with their name on the outside.  We will provide snacks and water for all 

children. When you return to school, your child can be picked up or can stay for drop-in 

care or go to his/her afternoon classroom.  NOTE:  Prior to the field trip date, you will 

receive a call from Erin or a teacher with details!

Planetarium Field Trip 
Tuesday, March 14th 2023 - 9:00 am to 1:30 pm 

AUTHORIZATION — I hereby give my permission for my child to attend the field trip to the 
DeAnza Planetarium on Tuesday, March 14th and to ride on the bus to and from that 

destination.  Furthermore, as the parent, agency representative or legal guardian, I hereby 
give consent to Montecito Preschool to provide first aid and/or all emergency dental and/or 

medical care prescribed by a duly licensed physician and/or dentist.  This care may be 
given under whatever conditions are necessary to preserve the life, limb or well being of 

dependent/child. 

Child’s Name: _____________ Parent’s Signature:  _______________


